
NEWS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

DATE: May 3, 2022

CONTACT: Sara Farris
303-252-3017
303-601-7577 (cell)
sfarris@northmetrofire.org       

            

Voters Re-Elect Billera and Miller to North Metro Fire Board of Directors

Northglenn/Broomfield, CO – North Metro Fire Rescue District election polls closed at 7 p.m. on 

May 3, 2022.  From the votes tallied, the unofficial results show that District residents have re-elected 

Peter Billera and Richard Miller to serve a three-year term on the North Metro Fire Board of Directors.

Both Billera and Miller have served on North Metro Fire’s board since 2018, with Miller presiding as 

board president and Billera as vice president. Billera is an entrepreneur and former firefighter who resides

in Broomfield with his family. Miller is retired from a career in law enforcement and also worked for the 

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration. He and his wife have been residents of Broomfield 

since 2006.

Voters were allowed to vote for two candidates on their election ballot. The election results were as 

follows:

Candidate Votes Counted

Peter J. Billera 265

Richard J. Miller 254

David R. Feineman 107

Total ballots casted 339

The results will be officially confirmed on May 11, once the eight-day window closes for absentee ballots

to be received from uniformed and overseas citizens. The elected directors will begin serving their term 

after taking their oath of office at North Metro Fire’s upcoming board meeting on May 17, beginning at 4 

p.m. at District Headquarters, 101 Spader Way, Broomfield.

“Each board election we’ve had more residents seeking a position on the board than we’ve had openings, 

which demonstrates the engaged community we live and work in,” said North Metro Fire Chief David 
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Ramos. “We are fortunate to have residents interested in serving on our board and helping guide our fire 

district to be one of the best in the metro area.”

# # #

North Metro Fire Rescue District

North Metro Fire Rescue District is dedicated to providing quality service to its residents through fire protection, emergency 
medical services, hazardous materials response, specialized rescue and safety education. Formed in 1946, the District now covers
over 60 square miles with a population of approximately 123,000 people including the City and County of Broomfield, the City 
of Northglenn and unincorporated areas of Adams, Boulder, Jefferson and Weld Counties.  




